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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood School Association 

Annual General Meeting 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The annual General Meeting (“AGM”) of the Norwood School Association (“NSA”) will be held at school on 

 

Monday 30
th
 September 2013 at 7.00pm 

All Parents/Carers are invited to attend. 

 

At the meeting we will discuss the previous year’s events and fun-raising. A copy of the 2012/13 income and expenditure will be 

available for all. Any questions you may have regarding the Association can be put forward and alternations made to the 

constitution. 

 

We welcome and encourage any parents/carers who wish to join the committee, whether you are new to the school or not. The 

AGM is a good opportunity to find out more about us without committing yourself. Our numbers are dwindling and without the 

addition of new members each year, we would be unable to organise the large number of fundraising and social events that we 

currently do. However, if you don’t wish to be on the committee but still want to be involved you could be a ‘helper’ for our 

numerous events (e.g. discos, fayres, serving teas and coffees at school events). 

 

The first meeting of the new Committee will take place immediately after the AGM. (Subsequent meetings will be held every 4-6 

weeks in the evenings, and as a committee member you would need to be able to attend the majority of these.) 

 

To enable us to make appropriate seating arrangements we need to know the numbers attending the evening, therefore please 

complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. Alternatively please email me at anniegill@talktalk.net 

 

Could any existing committee members/helpers please also return the reply slip to reconfirm their intentions, and whether they can 

attend the AGM or not. 

 

As a result of your valued support in the past, the NSA has provided many extra resources for the children of Norwood School and 

it is to be hoped that this will continue in the future. 

 

I shall look forward to seeing as many of you, who are able to attend on the evening. 

 

 

 

Annie Gill 

NSA Chairperson 

 

Norwood School Association AGM 

 

• I will be attending the AGM. 

• I am interested in joining/remaining on the new committee. 

• I am interested in being a ‘helper’ at NSA events. 
(please delete as appropriate) 

 

Adult Name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________________________________________  Year: _________________________________ 


